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200 SOUTH HIGH 

STREET 

Superintendent Tim Terranova welcomed those in attendance, both in 

person and on the livestream. He then introduced Assistant 

Superintendent for Business Derek Vallese who helped to present the 

information on the potential purchase of 200 South High Street. After 

the presentation Dr. Terranova and Mr. Vallese answered questions 

from those who attended in person. Everyone was reminded if they 

have additional questions, they can reach out to Dr. Terranova via 

telephone at (585) 924-3252 ext. 1402 or through email @ 

terranovat@victorschools.org.  

 

ADJOURN 

 

The hearing was adjourned at 8:29 P.M. 

  

       Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

       Maureen A. Goodberlet 

                                                              District Clerk 
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